Warwick SSAGO club report

The ever present exams this term have meant that organising activities has become increasingly
difficult, never the less we got past this problem and succeeded in doing a lot of fun activities. We
had a great time at the best all you can eat restaurant cosmos where much amazing food was eaten.
We also had a games night where many different board and card games were played. We had one
social this term that involved drinking, which was to an event ran by our SU called crash. It was a fun
night of sensible drinking ending in a club. We organised a BBQ as well which was a lot of fun where
much tasty food was had. A walk to a local town to have a picnic in the sun was arranged as well. This
also came with a surprise as it was the town’s féte on that date so we had a great time in the sun
around the fate. To top of the amazing term that we have had, we have our summer camp coming
up, which is at phasels wood. This should be an amazing time, with lots of fun activities that we have
never done before like ice climbing. This is also going towards the Big Brownie Birthday Challenge,
which we are still aiming to achieve.



